From: January Grizzell

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: ARCS and Public Broadcasting
Date: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 4:52:44 PM

I implore you to not cut funding to ARCS and Public Broadcasting.

I believe in making small cuts across the board to each and every area. But to TOTALLY cut ALL funds to one of
the last chances of great educational, entertaining television for all elders, youth in rural Alaska is unconuchnable!

I am totally against pouring and funding the Drone Project, at the price of Rural Alaskans.

Thank you,
January Grizzell

Sent from my iPhone
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